Concerned Black Personnel (C.B.P.)

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

We are looking for enthusiastic and committed
Individuals to VOLUNTEER for our

35" Annual African Heritage

Graduation Ceremony
Honoring our GRADUATING SENIORS of

African Ancestry.
If you’re interested, please visit,
Mrs. Wenmi Severino in the

Office of Africana Studies,
Hutchinson Hall, Suite 103 S & T.



https://bit.ly/3JAPVDj

